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As Associate Dean for the Department of Women’s Studies, I’m pleased to forward the motion 
for departmental name change (see below) that was approved at Faculty Board on Friday 
September 25, 2009.  I understand you will pass this to SCAD for their meeting on October 21, 
and all going well, it would then go to the November meeting of Senate. 
 
10.  Name Change – Department of Women’s Studies – Appendix B – for approval 
 
Moved by Ms. Baines, seconded by Mr. Mcdonald, and carried, that “the Faculty Board of Arts 
and Science approve the change of name for 


